
To: Mayor and City Council

From: Donald E. Kom, Director of Electric Services

Date: October 8, 2024

Subject: Vendor Name Correction for Valve Repair Contract

Item No. 13

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

On September 24, 2024, City Council awarded a contract to Novaspect Inc, of Carol
Stream, IL for Control Valve Repair at the Power Plant. Novaspect is the approved
distributor and service provider for the Fisher control valves which need to be rebuilt as
part of this project.
 
Midwest Valve Services, of Schaumburg, IL, is a subsidiary of Novaspect. This
subsidiary is the firm that will complete the rebuilding of the valves and associated work.
Therefore, it is necessary for the City Council to authorize the purchase order to be
written to Midwest Valve Services, of Schaumburg, IL.
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